## Jane Tucker

Casework [casework@spab.org.uk] From:

Sent: 07 August 2013 15:59

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: Re: Consultation on planning application 3/2013/0682 Higher Lickhurst Farmhouse, Leagram

Dear Jane,

Many thanks for your email. The SPAB will not be providing a comment as the building specified is not within our age range (pre-1720 as a rule of thumb) but I am sure one of the other representatives from the Amenity Societies will look into this case and make comment if they deem necessary.

Best wishes.

## **Eleanor McGrath**

SPAB Technical and Casework Support Officer



On 07/08/2013 12:40, Jane Tucker wrote:

Please can Mark Baldry have your comments on the above planning application? It is for reinstatement of the property as a family home by way of extending the house into the ground floor adjoining ancillary farm building and providing new sanitary facilities on the first floor. The property is also in need of urgent repairs in order to maintain this heritage asset.

I have attached the formal consultation letter and here is a link to view the application documents on our website <a href="http://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication?appNumber=3%">http://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication?appNumber=3%</a> 2F2013%2F0682&submit=Go

<<13 0682 consult.pdf>>

Jane Tucker | Planning Department | Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7 2RA

T: 01200 414532 F: 01200 414487 E: jane.tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk W: www.ribblevalley.gov.uk

## Best in the country for customer satisfaction – 94 per cent of Ribble Valley residents are satisfied with life in the borough (Place Survey 2009)

<!--[if !supportEmptyParas]--> <!--[endif]-->

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked or restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council's e-mail disclaimer, which you are taken to have read and accepted. Click here for further details.

The Society for the Protection of Ancient Buildings Founded in 1877. A charitable company limited by guarantee. Consultation on planning application 3/2013/0682 Higher Lickhurst Farmhouse, Leag... Page 2 of 2

We advise. We educate. We campaign.

Place of registration: England and Wales.

Registered office: 37 Spital Square London E1 6DY

Telephone: 020 7377 1644

Email: info@spab.org.uk Website: www.spab.org.uk Follow us on Twitter:

http://twitter.com/SPAB1877

Company No. 5743962 Charity No. 111 3753 Scottish Charity No. SC 039244 VAT No. 577 4276